3/12/2021 Compensation & Benefits Committee – Written Report
The Compensation & Benefits Committee through a predetermined subcommittee will continue to develop equitable options to replace the online multiplier with an estimated time frame to present the equitable options to Jake Rivera-Hinton, VPSAA and the Deans in the next few weeks followed by a presentation to the Faculty Senate in April 2021.
